
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Media 
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

KWAZULU-NATAL PROVINCIAL SUMMIT ON POLICE KILLINGS 
“People’s Action Towards the fight against Police Killings” 

 
The Province of KwaZulu-Natal through the MEC for Transport, Community Safety and 
Liaison Mr T.W. Mchunu, has called for a Provincial Summit on Police Killings to be held 
as follows: 
 
Date: 16 August 2011  
Venue: Durban ICC 
Time: 08h00 
 
The main objectives are to identify the root causes of police killings and to mount a 
concerted response to the problem. The summit will draw on a wide spectrum of sectors 
and stakeholders including, but not limited to the Public Protector, Police leaders from 
National and provincial governments, Metro Police, RTI, Legal Professionals, Community 
Police Forums, JCPS Cluster members and other important stakeholders from both the 
community and government. 
 
Contributions from these stakeholders will be sought to formulate and develop effective 
responses to the problem at hand. 
 
At the end of the proceedings, a pledge will be signed by key stakeholders as a sign of 
their commitment towards being part of the “People’s Action Towards the Fight Against 
Police Killings.”  
 
Members of the media are invited to attend this event. 
 
For more information kindly contact the Media Liaison Officer, Mr Kwanele Ncalane 
on 079 699 5755/072 803 1462 
 

 


